
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
June 13, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Summerhaven Wind, LP Leave to Construct Application (EB-2011-0027) – 

Independent Electricity System Operator IRs to Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 

On June 10, 2011, the Independent Electricity System Operator (the “IESO”) wrote to the 
Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) to ask for clarification regarding whether it is reasonable 
for the IESO to file interrogatories on additional information that was provided by Hydro One 
Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) during the course of the Technical Conference held on May 17, 
2011. In the Board’s response letter dated June 13, 2011, it confirmed that the request was 
indeed reasonable, and the Board is interested in having as complete a record as possible 
in this proceeding and therefore will allow the IESO to file interrogatories on the evidence 
provided by Hydro One at the Technical Conference.  In light of this, please find enclosed 
the IESO’s requests which are directed to Hydro One. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Carl Burrell 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory and Government Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
Encl. 
 
cc.  Ms. Anne-Marie Reilly, Hydro One Networks Inc. (By Email) 

Ms. Kristyn Annis, Counsel to Grand Renewable Wind LP (By Email) 
All Interveners (By Email) 


